
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
October 5, 2005 

 
Members present: Bill Breitenbach, Karl Fields, Grace Kirchner, Sarah Moore, John 
Riegsecker, Don Share, Carolyn Weisz 
 
Chair Weisz called the meeting to order at 3:04pm.   
 
The minutes of September 28, 2005 were approved.  
 
The committee briefly discussed the responses to questions A1-6 and 8A of the Senate 
“Working Document” (dated February 28th, 2005) that Weisz had earlier circulated via 
email. The responses have been sent to the Senate. 
 
The committee then returned to a discussion of its draft of revisions to Chapter III, 
sections 6 and 7.  The proposed amendments should be completed in time to have a first 
reading at the next faculty meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:00  p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Riegsecker 
 


